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The new buses have made travel times longer. To travel to the city you either have to now 
catch a bus and tram or go to Redfern and get a train 

This has made travel times longer. The bus stops don’t meet up with bus routes and the 
walking to bus stops is longer . Some areas now have to walk to get a bus to get local shops 


